

Mr. Kris’ Family Group News
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Week of September 26th
Check out some new photos of our class: www.mrkrisatchinook.weebly.com 

Thanks to:
· Susan McGee for making our spelling cards
· Susan Leon for helping with the Harvest Soup
· Susan Leon for making the folders this week.
· Thursa Patton for helping get the David McPhail books together.
· Kayven’s family for providing snack on Thursday. 
· The many families who came to help with the Harvest soup, (Caelin’s family, Destiny’s, Gracie’s, Kenley’s, Ken’s, Parker’s, and Trenton’s family.
· Alix, Stacy, Stephanie, and Scott for providing bread for the Harvest Soup.

Home Reading Folders:
Keep brining them in.  If you can’t find it let me know ASAP. We are getting better about AR quizzes.  Please continue to read with your kiddos at home visit our website to find the link to AR quizzes.

SNACKS:
Next week Brook’s family will provide snack for the class.  We just need snacks for 24 kids for Tuesday, and Thursday. Thank you in advance.

Science:
We have collected a few cans, but I still need more.  Please keep sending them in.  

This week we made Kazoos.  It was a lot of noise, and made for some great study on sound.  The science journals we are keeping this year will hopefully have more inquiry from the students on the why, and what if kinds of questions.

Check your homework side of your Thursday folder for some at home science work.

COSA/PTA Meetings:
The next meeting will be on Oct. 10th will be the next COSA meeting.  We will start at 5:30pm.


Chinook Open School Family Night:
We are going to race together at the Bonny Sosa Tuesday Night Races on September 24th.  Kids are $2 and adults are $5.  See the green sheet in your folder to get more information.

Donations needed:
We have a project coming up that will be for all of Open School called Caine’s Arcade.  We will need all kinds of heavy tape.  If you would be willing to send in, masking, duct, or packing tape we will use that to make some our cardboard creations.

Important dates: 
October 16th and 17th- Parent Teacher Conferences. 

Conferences:
Open School does conferences different than a traditional program.  We have student led conferences.  In the upcoming weeks we will be preparing your child to lead you in a conversation about their learning during their conferences.  Keep a look out for emails, as I will send one out that has more information. 


	Contact Info:
Kris Hinrichsen
Email: hinrichsen@asdk12.org
Phone: 742-6700 (school)
Emergency Number: 250-5892 (cell)






Our class has lost 12 teeth so far this year.
